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20th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carer,  

Year 3 Trip to Flag Fen 

As part of our history topic ‘Stone Age to the Iron Age’, Year 3 will be visiting Flag Fen Archaeology Park on 
Monday 20th November. The children will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.15am and returning to 
school by 3pm. Please drop off and pick up your child at the usual time. 

Flag Fen is recognised as the finest Bronze Age archaeological site. On our trip, we will have a tour of the 
site, including visiting their magnificent round house, a story round the fire, handling real and replica 
artefacts and making some Bronze age inspired pottery. 

We are asking parents to contribute to the cost; however, should insufficient funds be received then the trip 
will be unable to go ahead. The total cost for the trip including coach travel and entry fee is £14.50. 
This should be paid online, on Wisepay by Monday 30th October 2023. 

Please return the reply slip below and indicate that you have paid on Wisepay. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch (nut-free) and drink (no cans or glass bottles). 

If you would like a Packed Lunch provided by our school kitchen, please indicate on the slip below by 

Monday 30th October 2023. 

 
Children should wear their own sensible, warm, old clothes and trainers. Please bring wellies or sturdy 
boots for the trip in a named carrier bag. They should also bring a warm weatherproof coat, hat and gloves 
as we expect the open site to be cold when the children are outdoors.  Flag Fen have also asked that the 
children bring a plastic bag to sit on at lunch time. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Mrs Ward 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

‘Anglo Saxon’ Trip to Flag Fen – Monday 20th November 2023 

 

 

 

Child’s Name _____________________________  Class:___________  

    

I consent to my child going on the ‘Anglo Saxon’ Flag Fen trip on Monday 20th November 2023 and confirm 

 I have paid £14.50 on Wisepay  (any issues please contact our School Office) 

 I would like a Packed Lunch provided with a Sandwich Filling of: 

 

 Cheese 

 Ham    

 I would not like a Packed Lunch provided, I will provide my child’s lunch. 

 

Signed  ______________________________________Parent/Guardian  

 

Please return by Monday 30th October 2023 

 


